
 

Monday 5th March 2018 

Snow Days. 
Thank you for your understanding with our two day closure.  It is not an  
easy decision to decide to close as we appreciate that it can cause a lot of  
difficulties for parents, but on this occasion, we felt it was safer for  
everyone.  We are sure that the children had an amazing time. 

It’s Good to be Green. 
                                You may have heard your children talking about our new behaviour system called  
                                          ‘It’s Good to be Green’.   
 
                                          The Good to be Green scheme is an effective way of promoting positive behaviour,     
                                          rewarding those children who consistently behave appropriately, and is a means of  
                                          being able to track those pupils who find it harder to meet the school’s expected 
behaviour code.  We promote the language of choice and children are encouraged to take responsibility 
for their actions.  It is very visual, with child friendly resources which allow our pupils to see how they are 
doing in class.  We believe it is important to promote a positive message regarding behaviour 
management and the ‘Good to be Green’ system is a means of promoting high expectations of behaviour.    
Children have commented that they like the way the system rewards those children who always make the 
right choices, as they will be rewarded with ‘Golden Time ‘on a Friday afternoon, choosing activities that 
interest them. In addition, two children from each class who consistently make the right choices will be 
chosen to attend the ‘Good to be Green’ tea party each half term.  As with the rainbow/sun/cloud system 
we previously used, it teaches the children that there are consequences for behaviour that either disrupts 
learning or breaks our agreed school rules.  It uses a ‘warning’ card and ‘consequence’ card and as before 
is linked to a loss of some break times/Golden Time if the wrong choices are persistently made.   
 
 Friends Disco 
Date: Friday 23rd March 16:30 to 18:00 provided by our very own DJ dad Tom Styles.  
£2.50 per child (Infant school children only). Price includes drink, crisps and sweet treat.  
Now that all children are settled into school we shall just be holding one event for all year groups in the 
Infant school hall.  
Please complete the reply slip with payment by Thursday 15th March to add your child’s name to the 
attendance list (please note that no tickets will be issued). If you are able to help on the afternoon then 
please could you indicate so on the reply slip and we will be in touch – thanks.  
—————————————————————————————————————  
 
Child’s Name: ________________________________  Class: _____________________________ 
 
Contact Number (in case you need to be contacted during the disco):   ___________________________ 
 
I enclose £2.50 for my child to attend the Spring Children’s Disco  
 
Signed: (Parent /Carer) ______________________________________________________________ 
 
I can / cannot help at the disco (please delete as appropriate) from ___________ until ___________ 
 
Contact email address: _______________________________________________ 
 
(So we can add you to our new online organisational tool PTA Social – more details to follow) 
 

We are now on Twitter.  Follow us for up to date news. 


